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ADH Pharmacy Staff stunning during the pharmacy month campaign 2024  
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P harmacy Month aims to raise patient 

awareness on the vital role pharmacists 

and pharmacy support personnel can 

play in the  community’s healthcare and 

to improve communication between pa-

tients, pharmacists and pharmacy sup-

port personnel. 

The theme for this year’s campaign is 

“let’s talk about vaccine” the theme is 

based on the conviction that improving 

vaccination coverage and promoting a 

life-course approach to vaccination are 

global imperatives to which pharmacists 

can greatly contribute.  

we are thrilled to inform you about the exciting and educational activities that ADH 

pharmacy embarked on during pharmacy month campaign. From 16th to 20th of Sep-

tember 2024  pharmacy had information desk at the hospital foyer .  

 

Pharmacy staff spent the rest of the week  wearing different themes to be more visible 

while promoting the campaign.  Pharmacy staff educated mothers and caregivers about 

the importance of childhood vaccinations and the types of vaccines that are available.  

Pharmacy visited Addington primary school to raise awareness about pharmacy as a ca-

reer and important vaccines for their age group.  

 

ADH pharmacy was invited by PPHC to educate their staff and partners about pharmacy 

month and its purpose. Lastly pharmacy staff did an out reach to Beatrice Clinic where 

they educated both patients and staff about pharmacy month with an emphasis to im-

portance of paediatric and adults vaccine. 

 

During the  campaign period , pharmacy team was generously giving away sandwiches 

to patients in different foyers and goodies to all the areas they visited. Children were ap-

preciative  and excited  to receive  goodies and face paints. 

 

This was indeed a fantastic and successful campaign, pharmacy staff were highly moti-

vated and the week ended with a team building exercise and awards for  best dressed. 

Pharmacy  staff dressed up  stunningly in red  
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Vaccination promotion: ward 13A Addington Pre-Primary School 

Health Education Initiative  

Fun for the children:  face painting Addington Hospital Pharmacy 
Team Building Afternoon  

Progressive primary health care: information sharing Beatrice  street Clinic Vaccination Drive 
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